
 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear ENT Advocacy Network Member:           March 1, 2021 
  
Legislative and political activity directly affects our practices and our patients. As a leading advocate for 
otolaryngology-
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lead to increased tobacco initiation. The Academy has long advocated for banning these products and will 
continue to support tobacco prevention and cessation efforts. 

Senate Confirms Xavier Becerra as U.S. Secretary of Health and Human Services 

 On March 18, Xavier Becerra was confirmed as Secretary of the Department of Health and Human Services 
on a largely party-line vote. Becerra served 12 terms in Congress before his election as Attorney General of 
California. After his swearing in, Secretary Becerra is expected to play a central role in the Administrationôs 
pandemic response, as well as working to advance its broader healthcare policy agenda including insurance 
coverage expansion and prescription drug pricing reform.  
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Jeffrey S. Brown, MD 
BOG Legislative Affairs Committee Chair 
and the AAO-HNS Advocacy Team 

If you no longer wish to receive important legislative and political updates via The ENT Advocate, please reply to 
this email with CANCEL ADVOCATE in the subject line.  
 
*Contributions to ENT PAC are not deductible as charitable contributions for federal income tax purposes. Contributions are voluntary, and all members of the American Academy of Otolaryngology-Head 
and Neck Surgery have the right to refuse to contribute without reprisal. Federal law prohibits ENT PAC from accepting contributions from foreign nationals. By law, if your contributions are made using a 
personal check or credit card, ENT PAC may use your contribution only to support candidates in federal elections. All corporate contributions to ENT PAC will be used for educational and administrative 
fees of ENT PAC, and other activities permissible under federal law. Federal law requires ENT PAC to use its best efforts to collect and report the name, mailing address, occupation, and the name of the 
employer of individuals whose contributions exceed $200 in a calendar year. 
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